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I am the sole managing partner of Alpha Omega Winery, LLC, located in Rutherford.  I’m writing to
convey my complete support for the Frank Family Vineyards, LLC, Benjamin Ranch Winery, Use
Permit Application No. P13-00371-UP, located in Rutherford.  The Frank Family has been operating
their winery successfully in Napa Valley for over 28 years.  This project allows them to bring their
production under one roof on an 87 acre property, rather than at 4 to 5 different locations as they
have done in the past.  I encourage the Planning Commission to follow its staff recommendation and
approve this project.  Thank you.    
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